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  ASX Announcement                                                                                               3 July 2024 

 

Divestment update 

 

Triton Minerals Limited (ASX: TON) (“Triton” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that further to the 

announcement dated 2 July 2024 and pursuant to the executed a binding memorandum of understanding, the first 

tranche of AUD$2.55m has been received and cleared.  

The Company will move forward on conditions precedent per the announcement dated 2 July 2024 and formal 

documentation giving effect to the memorandum of understanding. 

 

 

For further information please contact:  

  

 
  

info@tritonminerals.com  

+61 8 6381 9050 

 

Investor Enquiries     


